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Tom Roberts

From: Cridge, Claudia <Claudia.Cridge@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 June 2023 12:29
To: Andy Stocks
Cc: Daniyan, Habiba
Subject: Operator Review Request - EPR/BS7722ID/V009
Attachments: Application Variation PI Notice - 21062023.pdf

Dear Andy, 
 
Review of draft permit variation and consolidation 
 
Application reference: EPR/BS7722ID/V009 
Operator: 3C Waste Limited 
Facility: Maw Green Landfill Site, Maw Green Road, Coppenhall, Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 5NG 
 
I enclose a draft of your permit variation and consolidation. I’m sending it to you so you can check we've stated your 
details correctly and it covers the activities you applied for. We’re not asking for comments on the conditions we’ve 
used or how the permit is presented.  
 
If you’ve concerns about the conditions we’ve chosen please discuss this with me or Habiba and I can explain why 
they’ve been included. These wording of these conditions is standard. We will only consider changes to the wording 
in very exceptional circumstances. 
 
The draft notice also shows the changes we have made to this permit. The reasons for these are to correct previous 
errors and update some conditions. 
 
If you consider that there are any errors in your details or the activities stated, or if it refers to matters which you 
regard as being confidential or affecting national security, please let me know by 5th July 2023. 
 
Please contact me and/or Habiba by replying to this email if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claudia Cridge Bsc (Hons), MRes 
Permitting Officer, Regulated Industry (Installations), National Permitting Service 
Environment Agency | Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF 
claudia.cridge@environment-agency.gov.uk | 020 7714 1259 
Pronouns: she/her 
 
Please consider this a ‘thank you’ in advance. 
Every email has a carbon footprint. So, if you don’t hear back from me, it’s not because of you, it’s because of the 
planet. 
 

 

 
Do you operate a medium combustion plant or specified generator?  
Click here to find out if you need to meet the regulations 
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Help us to improve our service and complete our customer NPS Survey 
 

 
 
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by 
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this 
email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 
make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act 
or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be 
accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


